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Comments: I have been recreating in the Chugach National Forest for over 37 years. We need more motorized

access not less.

 

Limiting the access of public lands to a certain sub-group of individuals means that the land is not public

anymore. 

  

Please consider opening more of the Chugach National Forest to motorized access, in particular winter

motorized access, and do not limit this resource to just certain individuals recreating in a certain way.

 

Respectfully

Paul

 


